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School Updates

We have officially made it through our first quarter! Our staff and students are
just returning from fall break after having worked so hard over the past two
months. And what a wonderful and productive two months it has been!

In the classroom, History and Art coalesced as our students constructed model
ziggurats in connection with their Mesopotamian studies. Our Grammar
students are rapidly working their way through CS Lewis' classic, The Lion, The
Witch, and The Wardrobe, while our Pre-Grammar students read Hattie and the
Fox.

One of the biggest highlights of the month was our first Poetry Jam Night.
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Students had the opportunity to present poetry they had been working on since
the beginning of the school year. The event was well-attended by families, staff,
and board members, and the students did an excellent job presenting the
poetry at which they have worked so hard. While our students enjoyed
opportunities to practice their professional public speaking skills at the Poetry
Jam Night, they also had the opportunity to let loose a bit with Crazy Hair Day.

We are so grateful for this student body and for all the Lord has already done in
this first full month of school. To God be the glory, great things He has done!

Year-End School Support

If you are interested in supporting Paideia in a tangible way, we are looking for
some additional supplies to expand our classroom offerings. While our board
carefully crafted the budget so that our operating expenses are covered by
tuition, we are hoping to expand what we are able to offer our students. We are
looking for financial support in these specific areas:

Your gift of $75 purchases 3 gallons of paint
$100 purchases additional shelving in the art room
$500 purchases 10 Glockenspiels to enhance our music program
$960 purchases groups of 5-8 books for reading groups (x12) - $10 per
book x 8 books x 12 sets

Additionally, we are on the lookout for additional shelving for our
classrooms. You can easily give online by following this link, or by sending a
check to Paideia Christian Academy, PO Box 534, Prosser, WA 99350, or by
contacting the school office. Paideia Christian Academy is a 501(c)(3)
organization, so all donations are tax deductible.  

Thank you for your generous, ongoing prayer support for Paideia. Though we
work hard, we recognize that all things are in the hands of our good God, and
"unless the Lord builds the house, those who build it labor in vain."

https://www.paideiachristian.com/donate


Music assessment day! Students' ziggurat models

Financial assistance is now available for qualifying families. For more information,
contact us at info@paideiachristian.com. It's not too late to apply!
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